
From: Dave Doffing  

Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 5:19 PM 

To: *CI-StPaul_CC-Ward6 <CC-Ward6@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: Live on patrol 

 

Nelsie, 

 

I am writing in support of Bob Fletcher and Pat Scott's "Live on Patrol".  I think it's a positive program to 

enhance the relationship between police and the citizens of Saint Paul.  Please keep it going! 

 

Dave Doffing 

1673 Rose Ave E, St Paul, MN 55106 

 

 


